
NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD

November 2, 2023

RFP 2023-01 Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) Software System

Responses were evaluated according to the criteria stated in the solicitation. We announce
our internet to award a contract to:

Tyler Technologies

We would like to thank each vendor for your time and efforts in preparing a response to this
solicitation. We invite you to contact the Director of Information Technology if you would like
additional information or have any questions about the evaluation process.

The successful vendor is instructed not to begin work, purchase materials, or enter into
subcontracts relating to this project until a contract is in place and a notice to proceed has
been issued.

We appreciate your interest in doing business with the County of Del Norte.

Sincerely,

Daniel McCorkle
Director of Information Technology
dmccorkle@co.del-norte.ca.us


